
Job Descrip琀椀on: Electrical Engineer 

Loca琀椀on: Easley, SC  

Posi琀椀on Type: Full-Time 

 

About Us: 

At Daedalus Industrial, we are a dynamic and innova琀椀ve leader in the 昀椀eld of electrical manufacturing, 
automa琀椀on, and design. We specialize in delivering state-of-the-art solu琀椀ons to our clients, spanning 
various industries, with custom project opportuni琀椀es including panel building, robot cells, controls 
upgrades, building management systems. We are seeking a skilled and mo琀椀vated Electrical Engineer to 
join our team and contribute to the design, development, and op琀椀miza琀椀on of cu琀�ng-edge electrical 
systems and automa琀椀on solu琀椀ons.  

Posi琀椀on Summary: 

As an Electrical Engineer, you will play a pivotal role in shaping the design and implementa琀椀on of 
advanced electrical systems and automa琀椀on solu琀椀ons. Your exper琀椀se will drive our projects' success, 
from concept to produc琀椀on, as you collaborate with cross-func琀椀onal teams to create innova琀椀ve 
solu琀椀ons that meet our clients' needs and exceed their expecta琀椀ons. 

 

Responsibili琀椀es: 

Collaborate closely with a mul琀椀disciplinary team to understand project objec琀椀ves, requirements, and 
speci昀椀ca琀椀ons. 

Design and develop electrical systems, components, and automa琀椀on solu琀椀ons tailored to speci昀椀c 
projects and industry demands. 

U琀椀lize computer-aided design (CAD) so昀琀ware to create detailed electrical schema琀椀cs, layouts, and 
technical drawings. 

Perform simula琀椀ons, modeling, and analysis to op琀椀mize the performance, e昀케ciency, and reliability of 
electrical systems and automa琀椀on processes. 

Develop and oversee the implementa琀椀on of control systems, programmable logic controllers (PLCs), 
human-machine interfaces (HMIs), and other automa琀椀on technologies. 

Work closely with manufacturing teams to ensure seamless integra琀椀on of electrical systems and 
automa琀椀on solu琀椀ons into produc琀椀on processes. 

Support prototype development, tes琀椀ng, and valida琀椀on ac琀椀vi琀椀es to ensure products meet rigorous 
quality and performance standards. 

Stay updated with industry trends, emerging technologies, and best prac琀椀ces to drive con琀椀nuous 
improvement and innova琀椀on. 



Provide technical exper琀椀se and support to internal teams, clients, and stakeholders throughout the 
project lifecycle. 

Maintain accurate documenta琀椀on of design processes, changes, and project progress. 

 

Quali昀椀ca琀椀ons: 

Bachelor's degree in Electrical Engineering or related 昀椀eld; or equivalent experience in industrial 
manufacturing with a strong emphasis on automa琀椀on, control systems, and manufacturing processes. 

Pro昀椀ciency with crea琀椀ng electrical drawing packages (AutoCAD Electrical, EPLAN). 

Ability to design industrial enclosures and circuits pertaining to robot cells, OEM machines, etc. 

Strong knowledge of electrical codes, standards, and regula琀椀ons applicable to manufacturing and 
automa琀椀on. 

Experience designing and incorpora琀椀ng custom CAD blocks, links, borders, scripts, etc. 

Knowledge of applicable codes related to electrical engineering and power distribu琀椀on. 

Experience with simula琀椀on and modeling tools to op琀椀mize system performance and e昀케ciency. 

Problem-solving skills and the ability to analyze complex technical challenges. 

Excellent communica琀椀on skills to e昀昀ec琀椀vely collaborate with team members and stakeholders. 

Project management skills, including the ability to manage mul琀椀ple priori琀椀es and meet deadlines. 

Crea琀椀ve thinking and innova琀椀ve problem-solving approaches. 

Adaptability to changing requirements and a dynamic work environment. 

 

Bene昀椀ts: 

Compe琀椀琀椀ve salary 

Health, dental, and vision insurance 

Re琀椀rement savings plan with company match 

Paid 琀椀me o昀昀 and holidays 

Opportuni琀椀es for career growth and advancement 

Collabora琀椀ve and inclusive work environment that fosters crea琀椀vity and innova琀椀on 

 



If you are a skilled Electrical Engineer with a passion for crea琀椀ng cu琀�ng-edge manufacturing and 
automa琀椀on solu琀椀ons, we invite you to apply at Daedalus Industrial. Join us in pushing the boundaries of 
innova琀椀on and delivering excellence. 

 

Applica琀椀on Process: 

Please submit your resume and a cover le琀琀er detailing your relevant experience and quali昀椀ca琀椀ons via 
h琀琀ps://www.daedalusindustrial.com/careers/. We look forward to reviewing your applica琀椀on and 
considering you for this exci琀椀ng opportunity! 

 

 

 

 


